
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
 
We are hoping to take the children swimming for part of the summer term. Due to the fact we 
haven’t been able to go swimming for quite some time, we are unsure of your child’s ability. 
We would therefore be very grateful if you could complete the below and return to the school 
office. 
 
If you require a hard copy of this letter, please just let the office know. 
 
More information regarding dates/ fees will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
Swimming Ability  (Please tick which applies) 
 
 
Name -------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Non -Swimmer 
 
Weak Swimmer 
 
Intermediate Swimmer 
 
Strong Swimmer 
 
 
 
Mrs Barker, Miss Rogers and Mrs Lewis 
Class 3/4 


